IANA Budget

The CWG recommends that:

1. The IANA Function’s comprehensive costs should be transparent for any future state of
the IANA Function.

2. Future FY ICANN Operating Plans & Budgets, and if possible even the FY16 ICANN
Operating Plan & Budget, include at a minimum itemization of all IANA operations costs
in the FY ICANN Operating Plan & Budget to the project level and below as needed.

Furthermore, the CWG has identified a number of items for future work that can be found in
Annex X.



Annex X

The CWG recommends three areas of future work that can be addressed once the CWG-
Stewardship proposal is finalized for SO/AC approval and again after the ICG has approved a
proposal for IANA Stewardship Transition:

1. Identification of any existing IANA naming services related cost elements that may not
be needed after the IANA Stewardship Transition, if any;

2. Projection of any new cost elements that may be incurred as a result of the IANA
Stewardship Transition and in order to provide the ongoing services after the transition.

3. Areview of the projected IANA Stewardship Transition costs in the FY16 budget to
ensure that there are adequate funds to address significant cost increases if needed to
implement the transition plan without unduly impacting other areas of the budget



